REGIONAL DISTRICT OF BULKLEY-NECHAKO

SAKENICHIE FIRE
EVACUATION ALERT RESCINDED
September 3, 2018 at 1800 hours

The Evacuation Alert, for the Sakenichie Fire, issued on August 24, 2018 at 2100 by
the Regional District of Bulkley Nechako is rescinded in its entirety.

For more information please call the Regional District of Bulkley-Nechako at 1-800-320-
3339 Monday to Friday from 0830 — 1630.
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